Colorado Region of Narcotics Anonymous 
Regional Website Survey 
The Colorado Region of Narcotics Anonymous is looking for input on how to improve our regional website.  The current website is located at www.nacolorado.org.  We would like to know how you think this site could be improved to better serve three categories of users; current NA members, addicts seeking help, and professionals seeking information about Narcotics Anonymous in Colorado.  Please restrict input to the Regional website as individual areas are responsible for the content and look of their area specific sites.  There is no plan to include any sort of chat room or social networking service into the regional website.   You can email surveys to nacolorado@nacolorado.org.  The survey can be found at www.nacolorado.org/region/CRCN_Website_Survey.doc.  
1) What do you use the website for?

2) What do you like about the current website?

3) What parts of the current website do not function correctly?

4) What do you not like about the current website?

5) What content is missing from our website?

6) What should be removed from our website?

7) What is the single most critical item needing change on our website?

8) What specific suggestions can you make for improving our website?  Please be as specific as possible and include examples wherever possible.  Links to specific web pages, screen shots, or mockups you have made would be very useful.  Vague suggestions such as ‘more user friendly’ or ‘easier to read’ are not helpful.  
We will also be seeking content contributions and development work from NA members once we compile the survey results and determine what needs to be done.   If you would be available to contribute to the textual content or website layout development of an updated regional website then please include your contact information below.   
Name



Phone



Email 




List your web development skills or the area you could write content for:
www.nacolorado.org   |   nacolorado@nacolorado.org  

